
 

         
 

        
 
 
 
         
                    
       
 
 
                       
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
   

      

             Enzian Ski Club 
          NEWSLETTER - January 2019 

        

 
 

     Club Meetings at 
Deutscher Club 

787 Featherbed Lane                      
Clark, NJ 07066 
732-574-8600 

 
 
   

  

President 

Siegfried Brunnacker 
 

 Vice President 

Klaus Reh 
 

Recording Secretary 

MaryLou Reh 
 

Corresponding 

Secretary 

Janet Volpi 
 

Treasurer 

Inge Volk-Biehl 
 

Financial Secretary 

Susi Beckmann 

 

Webmaster 

Susan Stonitsch   

  

Visit our website at 

 
www.enzianskiclub.com 

 
Missed a meeting? 

Read the meeting minutes on 
our website. 

Want to know more about club 
outings, ski trips and 

membership?  
Find it all on our website! 

 

***Next Meeting***  

 

Thursday February 7, 2019 

8:00pm 

Calendar of Events 

 

Enzian Ski Trip 2019 to Val d'lsere, France  

( February 10 - February 17) 
 

Save the Date: 
 

The 2019 Dinner/Dance will be held at the Manor in 
West Orange, NJ, on Sunday, April 28, 2019. 
Beginning at noon.  Details to follow... 

***Just a reminder...Nastar racing is on your own.                                   

Those of you who ski and race this season, remember to submit 

your Nastar race results.  We would like to present awards at 

our April Dinner/Dance. 

 
 

A Message from the President 

    

 



 

 
 

 
 
 
  
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

34 people attended the first meeting of the New Year.  It was nice to see so many familiar faces.  We 

hope to see more of you as the season continues. 

Siegi called the meeting to order at 8:16pm.  He welcomed all and wished everyone a "Happy New 

Year!!  The meeting started a bit late as we were waiting for Klaus & Marylou to arrive.  

Apparently Klaus took a wrong turn and ended up off course to Clark, NJ.   However, he was able 

to figure it out and they finally arrived safely, whew!!  They were a happy sight for us to see. 

Siegi welcomed Christa Pareti's sister Juliane Erbers to the meeting.   

And, Ernst Weber is always a welcomed sight.  Ernst is always joined by his son Andreas Weber.  

Siegi mentioned if anyone is interested in Heli Skiing to contact him.  He also gave a talk on his 

experience and the safety of heli skiing.  The seriousness of knowing where to go and the 

importance of how to be prepared. 

We wish Eugen & Elizabeth a very Happy "60th" Wedding Anniversary.  They will be celebrating 

their anniversary on January 12th. 

    ******************************************** 

**There are a number of people who have not paid their dues.  Please submit your payment to Susi 

Beckmann, 21 Marnel Rd., Phillipsburg, NJ 08865. If you are not interested in remaining a member 

please call Susi at 908-454-8013, to let her know.  Thank you. 

February  Birthday wishes go out to:  Doris Beirersdorf,  

Judy (Trudy) Brandt, Umberto DeCesco, Eugene Hefele,  

Toni Kaiser, Karl Heintz Schultz, Bob Spencer,  

Manfred Strohmeier 

 

 

 
 

If you would like to send out a Happy Birthday wish, please contact 
Janet Volpi at auntjv@yahoo.com. Please include the name and 

Birthday month. 
 

Reminder! 

 

Your membership dues are due starting with the new season.  Please make sure to 

pay your dues.   Unless your dues are paid in full you will not be able to 

participate in club events or receive Newsletter updates. 

 

We have not increased the dues, and the amount for the year is only: 
 
$30.00 – for a single 
$35.00 – for a family (including children under 18)  
 
Please Make your check out to Enzian Ski club and mail it to:  Susi Beckmann, 21 Marnel 
Road, Phillipsburg, NJ 08865.  If you have any questions, Susi can be reached by email 
susi@ptd.net or phone: 908-454-8013. 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 



 

  

VAL D'LSERE, FRANCE - SUNDAY , FEBRUARY 10 - SUNDAY,  FEBRUARY 17, 2019 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Preparing your trip to Val d Isere: advices & hints - things to do and to obey 

1. Foreign travelers are recommended to learn a few phrases in French as a sign of their 

respect for local traditions. Despite the fact that local people learn foreign languages, they 

are very reluctant to use them.  

 

2. Make sure you check the compatibility of appliances that you plan to take with you 

before the trip. Line supply voltage is 220 V.   

 
3. Service charges are already included in the bill in most restaurants and cafes. As a rule, 

tips range from 12 to 15% of the total order. If the tip is not included in the total amount, 

you should simply add another 10 - 15% to the sum of the bill.  

 

4. The hometown of Jean-Claude Killy can offer interesting activities.  To fly over the 

wonderful Alps, the most beautiful sight of Europe, contact Marine Air Sport or Tignes 

Air Experience. Unforgettable impressions from confirmation of this fact are guaranteed. 



 

This may be called a true fairy tale - the mountains that appear before the eyes seem to 

reveal the mystery of the world, leaving only the most pleasant memories.  

 

5. There is also a zipline in the city - how could the ski paradise do without it? This is 

Val'Aventure, a place where you can envy the beauty of nature and feel the adrenaline 

rush, which is sure to please everyone. 

 

********************************************* 

 
** The 2019 Dinner/Dance will be our "55th" Anniversary.  It will be held at the 

picturesque  Manor in West Orange, NJ, on Sunday, April 28, 2019, beginning at noon.  

The cost is $120.00 per person in advance and $125.00 per person at the door.  If  you are 

interested in attending, please send your check to Inge Volk-Biehl at 6 Dorset Lane, 

Summit, NJ 07901, by April 8, 2019.   

 

Let's make our 55th Anniversary a special one.  Please come and invited family and 

friends too!! 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 


